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comic book series The Spirit and his groundbreaking graphic novel A Contract with
God—believed in the teaching power of comics, and from 1951 to 1971 he produced PS
magazine for the U.S. Army. This Preventive Maintenance Monthly (called PS because
it was a postscript to the standard technical manuals) was aimed at teaching
American soldiers everything about weapons safety for vehicles, aircraft,
firearms, and electronics. Eisner illustrated these vital lessons in drawings,
pinups, step-by-step guides, and comic strips. This collection contains the best
of Eisner’s 227 issues of PS, reproduced in a portable digest format. This
relatively unknown work by Eisner is finally explored—the missing link between his
comic books and his later, more mature graphic novel style. Praise for PS
Magazine: "For the first time, Will Eisner’s superlative work for the U.S. Army
has been assembled into a single collection. The result shows the artist’s keen
understanding of the educative power of graphic storytelling. From 1951 to 1971,
between The Spirit and A Contract with God, Eisner produced PS Magazine for the
army in order to teach the common soldier how best to use, maintain, repair, and
requisition their equipment. From explaining how to load a truck correctly to why
it won’t start, Eisner used a combination of humor, sound technical writing, and
graphic storytelling to educate the soldiers. His magazines could be found at the
front lines, in the officer’s mess, and in the quarters of senior military
officials. It featured a cast of recurring characters like the loveable Joe Dope
and the voluptuous Connie Rodd, who headlined featured segments like “Joe’s Dope
Sheet” and the provocatively named “Connie Rodd’s Briefs.” With Eisner’s wonderful
artwork and clarity of style making sometimes difficult concepts easy to
understand, it’s no wonder PS Magazine was so popular with military personnel. A
fascinating document for both fans of Eisner and military history buffs." Publishers Weekly starred review “These amusing yet pragmatic sketches provide a
‘missing-link’ comics document for fans and demonstrate the same mastery of his
craft that marked Eisner’s better-known works.” —Booklist “An instructional model
for today’s producers of nonfiction comics, which too often lack such visual
traction, this also has appeal for military buffs, vehicle junkies, and Eisner
fans.” —Library Journal “The enthusiast who’s been nurturing a curiosity about
Eisner’s lost years will find all he needs to know from this beautifully produced
little volume.” —The Comics Journal "Eisner understood comics' potential for
education decades before his peers, and PS magazine was his first laboratory. This
thoughtful new collection is an essential addition to the Eisner library." -Scott
McCloud, author of Understanding Comics
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M65 Atomic Cannon David Doyle 2019-09-30 A pictorial history of this powerful
piece of artillery, an icon of the Cold War era. In 1949, the US Army wanted an
artillery gun that could fire a nuclear warhead in the event that guided missiles
and long-range bombers proved insufficient in delivering atomic weapons. The
result was the M65 280mm Atomic Cannon. On May 25, 1953, at 0830 hours, an M65 of
A Battery, 867th Field Artillery Battalion, let loose with the only nuclear round
the type would ever fire. Six battalions of the M65 would eventually be deployed,
most in Europe with one battalion sent to the Korean Peninsula. Though never used
in combat, they served as a significant tactical nuclear deterrent. Through
historic photos, this volume traces the development, production and deployment of
this iconic piece of military equipment from the drawing boards to the Cold War
battlefields of Europe.
Field Manual FM 3-22.68 Crew-Served Machine Guns 5.56-MM and 7.62-MM July 2006
United States Government US Army 2012-07-22 This manual provides a single source
of technical information, training techniques, guidance for using, and integration
into combat operations of three crew-served machine guns, the 5.56-mm and 7.62-mm
M60, M240B, and M249. For quick reference, this publication includes an appendix
with all of the firing tables collocated.
Army Modernization Information Memorandum (AMIM) United States. Department of the
Army 1984
Applying a Multi-skilled Soldier (MSS) Concept to the Stryker Brigade Combat Team
(SBCT) John T. Nelsen 2003 The general purpose of this study was to deepen and
broaden thinking about the nature and implications of possible Multi-Skilied
Soldier (MSS) Concept implementation. Specific objectives were (1) to determine
applicability of the MSS to the Stryker Brigade Combat Team (SBCT), as it might be
implemented in Initial Entry Training (IET) and (2) to prototype MSS Concept
implementation for the SBCT, considering possible implementation for the Future
Force. The report also defines the MSS; shows how the MSS Concept might fit
conceptually within a larger Army training, education, and professional
development model for Soldiers of all ranks; offers an MSS Program design for IET;
and crafts actionable recommendations regarding general MSS implementation for
IET. The study concludes that the MSS Concept is fully applicable to the SBCT, as
well as the so-called Current Force. It also concludes that MSS implementation
would have a significant salutary effect on unit training readiness postures
across the force. This study relied heavily on insights and analysis gained from
interviews with groups of senior NCOs and officers within the 3rd Brigade (SBCT),
2nd Infantry Division, Ft. Lewis, WA, during September 2002.
Monthly Catalog of United States Government Publications United States.
Superintendent of Documents 1986 February issue includes Appendix entitled
Directory of United States Government periodicals and subscription publications;
September issue includes List of depository libraries; June and December issues
include semiannual index
Monthly Catalogue, United States Public Documents 1984
TM 9-1870-1 Care and Maintenance of Pneumatic Tires United States. Department of
the Army
Organizational and Direct Support Maintenance Manual (including Repair Parts and
Special Tools List) for Machine Gun, 5.56mm, M249 (1005-01-127-7510). 1990
Validating Future Force Performance Measures (army Class) Karen O. Moriarty 2009
To meet the challenges facing the Army, the Army needs predictor measures that
will enhance entry-level Soldier selection and classification. One of the purposes
of the Army Research Institute for Behavioral and Social Sciences (ARI's) Army
Class project is to provide the Army with recommendations on which predictor
measures, in particular measures of non-cognitive attributes (e.g., interests,
values, and temperament), demonstrate the greatest potential to inform entry-level
Soldier selection and classification decisions. The present report documents the
development of criterion measures to assist in these analyses. A second purpose of
the Army Class project is to develop and pilot job knowledge tests (JKTs) that can
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Army Modernization Information Memorandum (AMIM): Standard form United States.
Department of the Army 1985
Close Combat Mission Capability Kit Department of the Army 2014-05-01 Purpose of
Equipment: The CCMCK Weapon Conversion System allows Force-On-Force close combat
training bytemporarily converting service weapons (M16A2/M16A3/M16A4 Rifles,
M4/M4A1 Carbines, M249 Squad AutomaticWeapons (SAW), and M9 and M11 Pistols) to
fire low-velocity marking ammunition. CCMCK ammunitionincludes 5.56mm Bulk marking
ammunition for the M16A2/M16A3/M16A4 Rifle and M4/M4A1 Carbine, 5.56mmLinked
marking ammunition for the M249 SAW, and 9mm marking ammunition for the M9 and M11
Pistols. Markingammunition, manufactured in red, blue, and yellow, is loaded into
the magazine of the converted weapon in the samemanner as service ammunition. Once
loaded, the weapon cycles and functions the same as service ammunition andmarks
the target with minimal hazard to personnel wearing appropriate safety equipment.
The system allows normalweapon employment cues such as aiming, firing, Force-OnForce training, and interactive live-fire scenario task and mission execution.
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Machine Gun Manuals Combined: MAINTENANCE OF THE M2, M242 AND M249 MACHINEGUNS
2019-03-14 Introduction The M2 caliber .50 machinegun supports the infantryman in
both the attack and defense. It provides the rifleman with the heavy volume of
close, accurate, and continuous fire necessary to accomplish his mission in the
attack. The long range, close defensive, and final protective fires delivered by
this weapon form an integral part of the unit's defensive fires. The M2 caliber
.50 machinegun is also used to provide protection for motor movements, vehicle
parks, and train bivouacs. It is also used to defend against low-flying hostile
aircraft and to destroy lightly armored vehicles. In addition, it is used for
reconnaissance by fire on suspected enemy positions. The M242 automatic machinegun
is a 25mm gun found on the turret of the infantry and cavalry fighting vehicles.
This weapon can be installed or removed in three assembly parts: barrel, feeder,
and receiver. The machinegun has both electrical and manual fire control and it is
externally powered. It also has a dual feed capability and 25mm ammunition cans
that contain 70 rounds of armor piercing (AP), and 230 rounds of high explosive
(HE) ammunition. The weapon can also fire single shots of 100 rounds per minute
(low rate), or 200 rounds per minute (high rate). The M249 machinegun is designed
as a fire team automatic weapon to be used for rear area security and special
missions. The machinegun is gas operated, air-cooled, and fires from the open bolt
position. It has a regulator for selecting normal or maximum (max) rate of fire.
Use of the max rate is authorized only in the event that the weapon's firing rate
slows down, otherwise stated: the weapon becomes sluggish. It also has an
alternative 30 round magazine feeding provision. The use of the 30 round magazine
is authorized only in an emergency situation since the use of the magazine reduces
the performance of the machinegun.
Marine Battle Skills Training (MBST) Handbook 2000
Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third Series Library of Congress. Copyright Office
1979
Ranger Handbook (Large Format Edition) Ranger Training Brigade 2016-02-12 The
history of the American Ranger is a long and colorful saga of courage, daring, and
outstanding leadership. It is a story of men whose skills in the art of fighting
have seldom been surpassed. The United States Army Rangers are an elite military
formation that has existed, in some form or another, since the American
Revolution. A group of highly-trained and well-organized soldiers, US Army Rangers
must be prepared to handle any number of dangerous, life-threatening situations at
a moment's notice-and they must do so calmly and decisively. This is their
handbook. Packed with down-to-earth, practical information, The Ranger Handbook
contains chapters on Ranger leadership, battle drills, survival, and first aid, as
well as sections on military mountaineering, aviation, waterborne missions,
demolition, reconnaissance and communications. If you want to be prepared for
anything, this is the book for you. Readers interested in related titles from The
U.S. Army will also want to see: Army Guerrilla Warfare Handbook (ISBN:
9781626542730) Army Guide to Boobytraps (ISBN: 9781626544703) Army Improvised
Munitions Handbook (ISBN: 9781626542679) Army Leadership Field Manual FM 22-100
(ISBN: 9781626544291) Army M-1 Garand Technical Manual (ISBN: 9781626543300) Army
Physical Readiness Training with Change FM 7-22 (ISBN: 9781626544017) Army Special
Forces Guide to Unconventional Warfare (ISBN: 9781626542709) Army Survival Manual
FM 21-76 (ISBN: 9781626544413) Army/Marine Corps Counterinsurgency Field Manual
(ISBN: 9781626544246) Map Reading and Land Navigation FM 3-25.26 (ISBN:
9781626542983) Rigging Techniques, Procedures, and Applications FM 5-125 (ISBN:
9781626544338) Special Forces Sniper Training and Employment FM 3-05.222 (ISBN:
9781626544482) The Infantry Rifle Platoon and Squad FM 3-21.8 / 7-8 (ISBN:
9781626544277) Understanding Rigging (ISBN: 9781626544673)
Military Publications United States. Department of the Army 1965
Command Legacy Raymond A. Millen 2008 PRAISE FOR THE FIRST EDITION: "Millen
reminds me of Erwin Rommel, George Patton, and Dwight Eisenhower, who also put
their concentration as junior officers on the small units." --Stephen E. Ambrose,
author of Band of Brothers and Citizen Soldiers "Command Legacy is a first-class
primer on company-level command. Wish I'd had a copy when I took over my first
company as its skipper. . . . Must reading for pros." --Col. David Hackworth, USA
(Ret.), author of About Face "One of the most important soldier's manuals
developed in modern Army times." --Lt. Col. Dominic J. Caraccilo, USA, in Military
Heritage The burden of fighting wars, large or small, often rests on the soldiers
and junior leaders of small infantry units. Command Legacy, the definitive source
on small-unit tactics, presents one combat officer's conclusions about how to
approach tactical problems and missions and about the links among tactical theory,
doctrine, and practice. It is meant to prime junior leaders for tactical
operations, team building, and professional development and explains in detail
what needs to be done, why, when, and by whom. It attempts to reconcile both what
to think and how to think, providing a voice of experience to readers. Newly
returned from a tour in Afghanistan, Lt. Col. Raymond Millen has updated the book
with fresh information to reflect lessons learned in Iraq and Afghanistan, new
equipment, and new methods of counterinsurgency and urban combat. From developing
company doctrine, preparing for a mission, and conducting assaults to addressing
such concerns of the individual soldier as supply, terrain, and weather, any
leader--officer or enlisted--tasked to conduct tactical operations needs this
valuable book.
PS Magazine Will Eisner 2012-12-01 Will Eisner—best known for his influential
technical-manual-for-m249

1/2

Downloaded from admin.aiacompanystore.com on August 9, 2022 by guest

be used to aid reclassification decisions. If Soldiers are shown to possess
critical knowledge, skills, and attributes (KSAs) for their new jobs, this could
reduce training requirements and increase force readiness. This report documents
the development of reclassification JKT test items.
Operator's Manual (crew) 1979
U.S. Marine Corps School Of Infantry SOI Complete Training Materials Jeffrey Jones
2017-10-19 Over 1,400 pages covering the following primary topics: URBAN
OPERATIONS BREACHING DEMOLITIONS ANTI-ARMOR WARFARE WEAPONS TRAINING, MAINTENANCE
& MARKSMANSHIP MACHINE GUNS PATROLLING INFANTRY TACTICS AND TECHNIQUES NBC
COMMUNICATIONS MORTARS ... and more Following Recruit Training, the School of
Infantry is the second stage of training for all Infantry Military Occupational
Specialty (MOS) Enlisted Marines and marks the transition from entry-level Marines
to combat-ready Marines. At SOI, Marines who have recently graduated from recruit
training continue their education and training to become more proficient in the
fundamentals of being a rifleman. Marines with a Military Occupational Specialty
(MOS) of infantry are trained at the Infantry Training Battalion (ITB), while all
non-infantry Marines are trained at the Marine Combat Training Battalion (MCT).
There are two Schools of Infantry: Camp Geiger located in North Carolina and Camp
Pendleton in California. The primary role of the School of Infantry is to ensure,
first and foremost, that "every Marine a rifleman." All Marine Corps assets exists
to support the rifleman on the ground, and every Marine is prepared to do whatever
it takes to ensure the safety of the Marines to their left and right. Regardless
of MOS, the ITB mission ensures every Marine has the capability to fulfill his or
her duties while operating in a combat environment.
FM 3-22.68 CREW-SERVED MACHINE GUNS, 5.56-mm AND 7.62-mm U S Army 2021-03-26 This
manual provides technical information, training techniques, and guidance on the
crew-served machine guns, 5.56-mm and 7.62-mm (M249/M60/M240B). The purpose of
this manual is, to provide a one-source document for all three weapons. This
prohibits having several sources to rely on. Unit leaders, trainers, and the
designated gunners will find this information invaluable in their efforts to
successfully integrate these automatic weapons into their combat operations.
Crew-served Machine Guns Department of Defense 2016-07-31 This manual provides
technical information, training techniques, and guidance on the crew-served
machine guns, 5.56-mm and 7.62-mm (M249/M60/M240B). The purpose of this manual is,
to provide a one-source document for all three weapons. This prohibits having
several sources to rely on. Unit leaders, trainers, and the designated gunners
will find this information invaluable in their efforts to successfully integrate
these automatic weapons into their combat operations. Trainers must ensure that
safety procedures are observed at all times. Leaders, trainers, and soldiers must
remember that safety is everyone's responsibility. All training should be
conducted as though the weapon is fully loaded. At no time while using this manual
does speed or accuracy override the safety procedures.
Operator's manual machine gun, 5,56mm, M249 W/EQUIP (NSN 1005-01-127-7510)(EIC:
4BG). 1968
Ordnance Maintenance Browning Automatic Rifle, Cal. .30, All Types War Department
2022-01-30 The Browning Automatic Rifle (known as the "BAR") M1918 was designed in
1917 by John Browning for the U.S. Expeditionary Corps in Europe. The M1918 is a
selective fire, air-cooled automatic rifle chambered for the .30-06 Springfield
rifle cartridge. It uses a gas-operated long-stroke piston rod actuated by
propellant gases bled through a vent in the barrel. The bolt is locked by a rising
bolt lock and the gun fires from an open bolt. The spring-powered cartridge casing
extractor is contained in the bolt and a fixed ejector is installed in the trigger
group. As a heavy automatic rifle designed for support fire, the M1918 was not
fitted with a bayonet mount and no bayonet was ever issued. Although the weapon
did see some action in World War I, the BAR did not become standard issue in the
U.S. Army until 1938 when it was issued to squads as a portable light machine gun.
The Browning saw extensive service in both World War II and the Korean War and saw
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some service early in the Vietnam War. The U.S. Army began phasing out the M1918
in the late 1950s and was without a portable light machine gun until the
introduction of the M249 Squad Automatic Weapon in the mid-1980s. Created in 1942,
this technical manual was made for maintenance personnel. It contains detailed
instructions for inspection, disassembly, assembly and repair of the M1918, M1918A
and M1918A2. Originally labeled restricted, this manual was declassified long ago
and is here reprinted in book form. Care has been taken to preserve the integrity
of the text.
Ranger Handbook Department Of The Army 2020-06-29
Operator's Manual 1983
The First 100 Days of Platoon Leadership - Handbook (Lessons and Best Practices)
U. S. Army 2020-03 The platoon leader and platoon sergeant are two of the most
important leaders in the U.S. Army. The way platoon leaders and sergeants work
together as a team can cause the success or failure of companies, battalions,
brigades, and divisions. They represent the leading edge of leadership on and off
the battlefield. On the battlefield, platoon leaders and sergeants build their
platoons, empower squad leaders, integrate outside elements, and use troop-leading
procedures to plan and lead. Off the battlefield, platoon leaders and sergeants
prepare their platoon for combat through tough training. The platoon leader and
platoon sergeant's ability to coach, teach, and mentor their Soldiers leads
directly to the readiness of our formations. World-wide, platoon leaders and
sergeants are personally leading the U.S. Army at the lowest level. This handbook
is a guide for new leaders to help prepare them for a critical crucible of
leadership that will determine the U.S. Army's ability to fight and win our
country's wars.
Organizational Maintenance Manual (including Repair Parts and Special Tool List)
for Small Arms Ammunition to 30 Millimeter Inclusive (FSC 1305). 1989
Technical Manual United States Department of the Army 1983
Infantry 1999
Training Circular Tc 3-22.249 Fm 3-22.68 Light Machine Gun M249 Series, May 2017
United States Government Us Army 2017-05-31 Training Circular TC 3-22.249 (FM
3-22.68) Light Machine Gun M249 Series May 2017 TC 3-22.249 is comprised of nine
chapters and six appendices and is specifically tailored to the individual
Soldier's use of the M249 light machine gun. TC 3-22.249 provides specific
information about the weapon, aiming devices, and attachments, followed by
sequential chapters on the tactical employment of the weapon system. This TC is
organized in a progressive manner; each chapter or appendix builds upon the
information from the previous section. The organization of this training circular
provides a logical sequence of information which directly supports the Army's
training strategy for the weapon at the individual level. Chapters 1 through 4
describe the weapon, aiming devices, mountable equipment, and accessories
associated with the machine gun. General information is provided in the chapters
of the manual with more advanced information placed in appendix A, Ammunition, and
appendix B, Ballistics. Chapters 5 through 9 provide employment, stability,
aiming, control, and movement information. This portion focuses on the Soldier
skills needed to produce well-aimed bursts. Advanced engagement concepts are
provided in appendix C of this publication. Appendix D of this publication
provides common tactical drills used in training and combat to directly support
tactical engagements. Finally, appendix E of this publication provides a common
location for reference in this and future weapons publications. TC 3-22.249 does
not cover the specific automatic rifle and light machine gun training strategy,
ammunition requirements for the training strategy. Separate training circulars
cover those areas. TC 3-22.249 applies to all Soldiers regardless of experience or
position. TC 3-22.249 is designed specifically for the Soldier's use on the range
during training and as a reference while deployed.
Army Ammunition Data Sheets 1992
Ordnance Field and Depot Maintenance 1988
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